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Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Elena Nancy Brea Thomas Frankie Emmanuel 

Charlie David Oscar Robyn Shae Freddie B 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Annabel Olivia River Jenson Aimee-Leigh Alex 

Noah-Lee Alfie Imogen Sofia Dylan Jacob W 

 

Attendance 

Y6K 99% Expected Attendance 

Y4/5K  Y2F 97% Expected Attendance  

RecP 96% Expected Attendance  

Y5/6C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y1D 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1C, RecM 91% Risk of under achievement 

Y3/4G 90% Risk of under achievement  

Y3/4M 88% Serious risk of under achievement 

Y2M 85% Serious risk of under achievement 

Diary Dates 

 07.02.22 – Art Week 

 08.02.22 Internet Safety Day 

 14.02.22 – Children’s mental Health 

Week 

 18.02.22 – Break up at the end of the 

day 

 28.02.22 – School returns 

 08.04.22- Easter holiday starts 

 25.04.22 – School starts 

 27.05.22 – Half Term 

 06.06.22 – School starts 

Thankfully, we have had most staff back this 

week. The rates of COVID seem to be hitting 

local schools like a wave with some already 

having had many cases and others who are 

only now being hit by it all. Despite the  

Government making changes to procedures 

and restrictions on a regular basis, we are 

continuing to try and be as safe as we can. 

 

Thank you to all of you who have supported us 

with testing your children when notified of cases 

in your child’s class. The advice if your child is ill 

but tests negative on a lateral flow is to get a 

PCR test. We have had children who are 

negative (and ill) on a lateral flow, but when 

tested on a PCR are positive. 

 

 
 

 

 

Art Week – Light and Dark 

Next week we have plans 

for a whole week of art  

activities around the theme 

of light and dark. 
 

Your child will be developing their art skills 

alongside their peers and working each 

afternoon towards a final piece at the end of 

the week. 

Highway Code Changes 

You may have already seen  

on social media that there  

have been some highway  

code changes, however, 

I thought I would share for  

those that have missed it.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/the-

highway-code-8-changes-you-need-to-know-

from-29-january-2022 

Bikeability 

Letters were sent out to children  

in KS2 offering the opportunity to 

take part in bike ability activities.  

Wheely Fun Wheels is a Bikeability 

scheme registered with the Department for 

Transport and provides training for children 

around safe riding when out and about. 

 

Due to the high interest from children, we 

will have to offer places on a first come first 

served basis. If your child is not successful on 

this occasion, there will be further 

opportunities in the future. 
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